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January 21, 2013

Dear Valued Customer:

As a leader in the nuclear medicine community, GE Healthcare is continuing efforts to ensure that market
demand for our products is met in an efficient manner. Because demand for 30 mL vials of Myoview™ [Kit
for the Preparation of Technetium Tc99m Tetrofosmin for Injection) increased significantly over the past
year, we are taking measures to optimize efficiency in our production of Myoview. To ensure our ability to
keep up with the market demand for 30 mL vials, we are no longer manufacturing 10ml vials and request
that you consider moving to 30 mL vials.

GE Healthcare's current inventory of Myoview 10 mL is projected to last until approximately March 1, 2013.
A GE Healthcare pharmacy manager or sales representative will contact you directly to review in greater
detail the transition plan for your department.

For more information on Myoview or GE Healthcare's radiopharmacy services, or to schedule a visit to see
our <USP>797-compliant quality program, contact your nearest GE Healthcare pharmacy at 1 800 242 8004.

For any medical inquiries, please contact GE Healthcare Medical Affairs at 1 800 654 0118; select option 2
followed by option 3 on the menu.

Sincerely,
P, Qe e

Rich DeVeau
GM, Pharmacy Operations
GE Healthcare
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